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23 September 2015 

Meeting with Kate Harvey to discuss Voices and the march in Worcester to raise awareness of the impact 

on vulnerable people of the cuts to public services. 

Attended meeting of Safeguarding Children Board.  

24 September 2015 

Meeting with Carole Cumino, Jonathan Sutton and John Taylor regarding Health and Well Being Board 

agenda.  

28 September 2015 

Chaired meeting of Managing Demand Sub Group of Safeguarding Children Board.  

30 September 2015 

Attended meeting of Worcestershire Partnership Executive Group – discussions included Public Sector 

reform.  

Young Solutions AGM. 

8 October 2015 

Substituted for Diana Fulbrook (Independent Chair of the WSCB) at meeting of WCC Children’s Services 

Back to Basics Board 

13 October 2015 

Meeting with Community First, Worcestershire Community Foundation and Voices. 

20 October 2015 

Meeting of members of Safeguarding Adults Board and Safeguarding Children’s Board.  


